## \*CI-StPaul\_LH-Licensing

From: Michael Jon Olson <michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2013 10:53 AM

**To:** \*CI-StPaul\_LH-Licensing

Cc:'Kyle Mianulli'; walt5012@gmail.comSubject:Eden Pizza - Malt on Sale License

To Nhia Vang, Legislative Hearing Officer:

At its meeting last night, the Hamline Midway Coalition (District Council 11) Board of Directors voted unanimously to recommend approval of the Malt on Sale (3.2) license for Eden Pizza Twin Cities, LLC (dba Eden Pizza) with all the conditions recommended by the City, but no additional conditions.

Also, the HMC Board of Directors strongly recommends to Walt Still, owner (copied here):

- 1. That Eden Pizza continue to close at 10:00pm.
- 2. That, in the event that hours are ever extended, no beer be served after 10:00pm, Sunday Thursday evenings.
- 3. That the owner(s) and employees of Eden Pizza work respectfully with neighbors to address any concerns (e.g. about noise, trash, hours of operation, etc.).

Sincerely,

## Michael Jon Olson

Executive Director
Hamline Midway Coalition/District Council 11
michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org
www.hamlinemidway.org
651-494-7682